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           January 2021JANUARY
4th January Nursery re-opens for all children
11TH-15TH PHONE CONSULTATIONS WITH YOUR CHILD’S KEY WORKER- A RUN DOWN ON THEIR PROGRESSION, DEVELOPMENT AND NEXT STEPS.  Please contact the office to book a slot.[image: ]
21st January – Headcount Day for 2, 3 and 4rys children forms to be completed for this day.
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Welcome back to all our lovely parents old and new.  We hope you have all had a lovely Christmas and New Year.  
Let’s hope 2021 is a better one with no further interruptions of COVID-19.
  I will of course update you on government guidelines and when parents are allowed to come back into the nursery building.
We welcome Abby back, hopefully the end of January from maternity leave with her lovely little bundle of joy who is starting our nursery.  I am sure like us we are excited to see them back.
We congratulate Sophia with her new baby boy arrival, and hopefully we will see her back soon after her maternity leave ends.  
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Can I ask that you bring in some wellies and extra clothes for your children to play outside?  The weather will be wet and hopefully we will get some snow so we can build snowmen and snow angels.
[image: ]
The staff have also asked especially in the Toddler room, if you can also bring in a water bottle for your child so that we do not have to use nursery cups and avoid cross contamination.
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Calvary House
36-40 Grange Road
Middlesbrough
T5158Q
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Emall: Info@greatexpectationsitd.com
Emall: willlamhg@btintemet.com

Nursery: 01642 243256

A learming experience every step of the way Head Office: 01642 220777
Moblle: 07966092465
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